OATI must perform emergency maintenance to OATI webOASIS. This maintenance will cause an interruption in service to the webOASIS Production System.  The maintenance will begin this evening, March 07, 2013, at 10:00 PM (CST).  The maintenance is expected to be completed within 45 minutes; however, out of an abundance of caution, OATI is announcing a 90 minute maintenance window.  OATI will post this announcement on the OATI webOASIS system. Please contact Support@oati.net with any questions.
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